
  Parents and Students! 

  Seasons Greetings from Heritage Library! 

 

  “COZY UP AND READ” 
 
 

 

During the winter break, to encourage students to keep reading, I am offering them a chance to 

“COZY UP AND READ” 
Each student has been provided with three bookmarks, students are welcome to fill out additional 

bookmarks if they need them.  Students need to read an entire book (beginning to end) for their 

bookmark to count.  Students will return their completed (signatures required) bookmarks after 

the break to the library for a chance to win some fun prizes.   

*For students in 2nd grade and up, qualifying books need to be chapter books. 

 

Thanks for all the support you give your students.  I hope you enjoy the holidays. 

 

           Kandyce Barber 

           Heritage Elementary, Librarian 
 


